
 
Reserve Bank of India 

Project Cell, Estate Department 
Lucknow 

 
 

Notice Inviting Application for empanelment of contractors for the proposed 
Construction of Residential Flats for Officers at Sitapur Road, Lucknow 
 
A reference is invited to the captioned application, which was uploaded on March 28, 
2024 under the “Tenders” link of Reserve Bank of India website (www.rbi.org.in). 
 
2. This is to inform that Bank has decided not to proceed with the empanelment of 
contractors for the proposed construction of Residential Flats for Officers at Sitapur 
Road, Lucknow. Accordingly, the process has been closed. 
 
 
 

Regional Director 
Reserve Bank of India 

Lucknow 

https://website.rbi.org.in/web/rbi/tenders/-/tenders/empanelment-of-contractors-for-the-proposed-construction-of-residential-flats-for-officers-at-sitapur-road-lucknow
https://website.rbi.org.in/en/web/rbi/

